
I am Kim Kuhne, your current WSPTA Membership Director. This has been my first term as part of the 
WSPTA Board of Directors. While this term has had its challenges, I did learn a lot about the work of the 
WSPTA Board and have a better understanding of how things get done. I would like to use that 
experience and knowledge by serving another term on the WSPTA Board, this time in the roll of 
Secretary. 

To be fully open, I have not served as Secretary at any level of PTA in the past. I have been “acting 
Secretary” at both the local and Council levels when the Secretary has been unable to attend a Board or 
General Membership meeting. Additionally, I have been a member of the Minutes committee at both 
the WSPTA Convention and at the WSPTA Legislative Assembly.  

I have been an active PTA leader since joining the Board of the Heatherwood PTA when my daughter 
started middle school. At the local PTA level, I have been VP of Fundraising, Advocacy Chair, 
Membership Chair, and President. At the Council level, I have been the Advocacy Chair an VP of 
Membership. For the Region 7 Service Delivery Team, I have been the Membership Specialist and 
written the monthly newsletter. At the State level, in addition to being Membership Director for 2019-
2021, I have been the Chair of the State Awards committee and a member of the Leadership, 
Convention, FACE, and DEI committees. 

Thank you for considering me for the role of Secretary for 2021-2023. 

 

 

 


